
 

Casual Vacancy for a Councillor in the 
Hetton le Hole Ward of Hetton Town Council 

 
An election has been requested to fill the vacancy for the Hetton le Hole Ward 
of Hetton Town Council. 
 
Under the provisions of the Coronavirus Act 2020, the vacancy will be held 
open until the by election takes place on Thursday 6 May 2021. However, this 
date may be brought forward or deferred by the Government depending upon 
the circumstances.  
 
If you have any questions, please email elections@sunderland.gov.uk or write 
to Electoral Services, Room 3.17, Civic Centre, Sunderland, SR2 7DN. 
 
 
 
Dated: Thursday 11 June 2020 
 
Graeme Keedy 
Town Clerk 
Hetton Town Council 
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